Requests to the Board of Trustees from MPCTA Membership
September 24, 2014

1) The Association would like the Board to investigate the District
procedures for determining what classes make or not, particularly in
the World Languages, but also in the general, so that contract
language in class scheduling is followed not just to the letter but in
spirit, and therefore no necessary courses are lost due to low
enrollments.

2) The Association would like the Board to investigate the business
instructor hiring procedures in terms of salary schedule placement,
and in general look into faculty input in discipline hires to be sure that
faculty voice is at the forefront.




